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Inspection Committee Report 
 
 
 

The Wellness Lab 
295A Broadway, 
Orangeville, ON 

L9W 1L2 
 
 
 
Following a review of the Inspector’s Report and all other documentation pertaining to the Part II 
New Premises inspection of the above premises conducted on June 13, 2022 the Inspection 
Committee has issued an outcome of a pass. 
 
Recommendations 
 
When Inspection Program Requirements are partially met and do not warrant a condition being 
placed on the premises, the Inspection Committee makes recommendations to the premises. 
 
The Committee makes the following recommendations:  
 
i) As per Inspection Program Requirements regarding the labelling of the IV bag, specifically: 
4.2.7: The directions for storage of the IV bag, and 
4.2.9: Any cautionary information about the drug or substance. 
 

The Committee recommends that the premises ensures that it complies with all labeling 
requirements as stated in the Inspection Program Requirements and the Standard of 
Practice for Compounding by ensuring that the following is always included: 
• the directions for storage of the IV bag, and 
• any cautionary information about the drug or substance. 

 
ii) As per Inspection Program Requirements 8.4.1: Documentation of a discussion regarding 
consent indicating the patient understands the nature of the intervention, its expected benefits, 
the material risks and side effects, available reasonable alternatives, the likely consequences of 
not receiving the intervention, the associated costs, and the right to withdraw consent, and 
8.4.2: Documentation in the form of a notation in the patient record or a consent form that is 
dated, signed, and witnessed. 
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The Committee recommends that all information be provided to the patient when obtaining 
informed consent and that documentation in a form of notation is made in the patient record 
or on a consent form that includes the date, signature, and the witness. 

 
iii) As per Inspection Program Requirement regarding Patient Chart Requirements 8.6.4: 
Patient’s history regarding exposure to and infection from methicillin resistance organisms 
(MROs). 
 

The Committee recommends that the patient’s history regarding methicillin resistant 
organisms (MROs) is documented in their patient file. 

 


